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Make sure to have a look at our
social media pages where there will
be more pictures and updates...
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A message from
Mrs Overland

☀Summer☀

~Calendar Dates~
May Half Term- 27th-31st May

Dinosaur Day- 21st May-1st June

World Environment Day- 5th June

World Ocean Day- 8th June

World Music Day- 21st June

Insect Week- 24th-30th June

With the temperature changing and summer just around
the corner we would like to take a minute to remind all
parents & guardians that if you are able to please send

your child in with sunscreen and a hat.

We are approaching our final
half term and first full year here

at Woodend Farm School. 
There will be some exciting

events to look forward to next
half term as class teachers are
planning special topic visits to
support the children’s learning.

 We are continuing our
swimming sessions next half
term with Ash class starting

their swimming lessons. 
All other classes will have their
2 PE lessons a week at school

next term. 
Our club provisions are

continuing next term and all
pupils have the option to join

these at lunchtimes.
  Just a quick reminder can you
ensure your children’s PE bags
are back in school for their PE
sessions after half term. These
will recommence after half term
and we would like all our pupils
to be getting changed for their

PE sessions. 



Here at Woodend Farm School we Thrive to fill our
school with Colour and Kindness.

OUR SCHOOL



NOTICE PAGE

As a school we ask that any changes to our
pupils existing personal details are sent over

to our below email address so we can
update our systems.

Thank you!

admin@woodendfarm.school

Note to Parents/Guardians

Pupil Uniform

We are looking into a new supplier to
provide our school uniform.

If your child needs new school uniform
please get in touch with us.
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